

Note No. ISA/EOSG/2020/131

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority presents his compliments to the members of the Authority and has the honour to refer to the Note Verbale ISA/EOSG/2020/125 of 2 September 2020 informing on the postponement of the face-to-face meetings of the Authority.

The Secretary-General has further the honour to inform the members of the Authority that after consulting the bureau, the President of the 25th session of the Assembly has requested that the attached letter dated 17 September 2020 regarding the launch of a process for taking decisions during the twenty-sixth session of the Assembly, including its opening, be communicated to the members of the Assembly.

The Secretary-General of the Authority kindly invites members of the Assembly to acknowledge receipt of this Note Verbale by return of email to secretary-general@isa.org.jm.

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority avails himself of this opportunity to renew to the members of the Authority the assurances of his highest consideration.



To: All members of the International Seabed Authority